
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

February 17, 2019 

This Morning: 
9:00am  Coffee Time 
9:30am  Sunday School for All Ages 
9:45am  Prayer Team meets (upstairs classroom) 
10:45am  Worship Service 
   This Afternoon/Evening 
   No Activities   
    This Week: 
Tuesday    10:00am Bible Study in Library 
      12:15pm Prayer Meeting in Mathew’s Office  
Wednesday  9:00am Quilting Workshop Set-up 
Thursday—Saturday Quilting Workshop 
Worship Schedule: 
February 24:  Frank Howard will be preaching. Galatians 6:1-5 
March 3:  Mathew will be preaching “ Wherever Two or Three…”, 
Matthew 18:15-20 

Prelude 
Welcome and Announcements 
Call to Worship 
Songs 
Children’s Story 
Scripture Reading:  Colossians 3:12-17 
Message:  “A Glimpse of True Community” 
Response Song 
Offering 
Sharing and Prayer 
Sending Song 
Benediction 

The Lord’s Prayer:  
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. 

Thy kingdom come, thy will be done, on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread.  

And forgive us our debts, as we forgive our debtors. 
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. 

For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory forever.  
Amen. 

Worship Leader:   Mathew Swora 
Song Leader:   Seth and Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Gina Hansen 
Prelude/Offertory:  Kristin Oakes 

Thank You our Zion family for all the cards, prayers, hugs and 

support as we grieve the passing of dear Mom. The jasmine 

plant will be a living reminder of how much she was loved by 

her family at Zion.  —Chris and Toby Keady and family 

PRIME TIMERS  (Seniors 60+) You are invited to a potluck meal 
after church on Sunday, March 3.  Plan to enjoy some time  
together.  Bring table games, puzzles or just participate in good 
fellowship.   We have some options for future events to share 
with you and will welcome your additional suggestions.   

Seth and Eliza Gingerich 
25595 S. Hwy. 99E 
 Aurora OR 97002 

Thank you, Zion, for helping me ease into my 6th decade with 
much gratitude for God’s goodness in my life. Your kind notes, 
cards and gifts are appreciated!  Here’s to the sassy 60’s!    
   —Jana 



47th Annual Quilting Workshop 
February 21, 22, and 23 

MYF Treasure Hunt Fundraiser 

Help the MYF fundraise for Mennonite Convention   
in Kansas City, MO July 2nd- July 6th 

 
How the fundraiser works... 
 

Purchase a pin and place your pin on the map of Zion property 
closest to where you believe the hidden “treasure” is located.  
Pins will be for sale from the MYF in the foyer of the sanctuary  
before and after church. The winner receives 4 hours worth of 
MYF labor (which can be transferred to a 
friend or neighbor). 
 
TODAY IS THE LAST DAY TO BUY PINS 
The price of a pin is $10 each.   
Clue #2:  More than just a part of the body 
Next Sunday, the winner will be announced 
during the service. 

Set-up begins at 9am on Wednesday (20th).  All help  
is appreciated.  Lunch will be provided. Donations  
toward the cost of supplies for the soup lunch can be  
placed in the offering basket, designated “Quilting Workshop” 

A Benefit Dinner for Drift Creek Camp will be held at Albany 
Mennonite Church the evening of March 2nd at 6 PM. Drift Creek 
Camp will be closed from approximately June 15th to October 
1st due to restoration work on North Creek which will require the 
single access road to Drift Creek to be closed during this time. The 
evening will feature a dinner of favorite camp foods, entertain-
ment and a time to celebrate camp with old and new friends. To 
RSVP and help us choose a favorite camp meal please go to 
www.tinyurl.com/DCCDinner or  
Contact Chris Nord (541) 971-0837, Karen Tieszen (541) 619-7799 
or Christine van Belle (206) 200-3778. 
A flyer with more information is posted on the bulletin board. 

http://www.tinyurl.com/DCCDinner


Please keep in your prayers:   

Last Sunday: 
Attendance: 126 
Offering: $11,525 
MYF Conv.: $300 

 
Church Staff: 

Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Pastoral Leadership Team:  Andy Coulombe, Cynthia Hockman-Chupp 

Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Nursery:   
This week:  Cynthia and Caleb Hockman-Chupp 
Next Week: Serenity and Ally Coulombe 
Greeters Next Week:  Richard Kropf, Sheila 
Kauffman, Tom and  Dorothy Brenneman 
 

 This week’s Quilting Workshop and Zion Mennonite Church’s 
ministry of hospitality and spiritual uplift through friendship, 
art and beauty, for all who contribute in any way, and for all 
who come for enjoyment, friendship, and inspiration. 

 A long-term worker serving in Senegal, that she may exude joy 
as she models Jesus’ love and commitment in this predomi-
nantly Muslim country, and for protection and the steadfast 
faith of her coworkers, who are Jesus followers (Mennonite 
Mission Network) 

 Doug Gingerich who is home from another hospital stay      
regarding a bleeding ulcer.  He appreciates the visits, prayers, 
and beautiful flowers from the church family. 

A prayer to carry though the week:   “O God, Living Truth, make 
me one with you in perfect love.  Without you all that I read or 
hear or see wears me out.  In you is all I will or can desire.”   
From “The Imitation of Christ”, by Thomas A Kempis,  
15C. Germany 


